
                                                                                                                                        

              
 

‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
School Lane, Bunbury, CW6 9NR 

01829 260524 or 261332 
 

RCSAT Executive Headteacher:  Mrs Nicola Badger 
Principal:  Mrs Nicola Badger 

Deputy Principal: Miss Charlotte Hickson 
principalbunbury@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk   deputyprincipal@rcsat.cheshire.sch.uk  

admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 

 
 

 

 
         20th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
At Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School we work hard to encourage a respectful environment. To ‘be 
respectful’ is one of our key drivers in our behaviour procedure and I am always very proud to hear about 
and celebrate children who show respect around school to peers, teachers and visitors. 
 
At Bunbury School, we celebrate differences and educate our children to do the same. As Bunbury, does 
not have a very diverse community it is extremely important that our children are accepting of everyone and 
learn about respect.  Respectful comments, words and behaviours to everyone within our own community 
and further afield are an important part of our PSHE teaching and learning. 
 
Unfortunately, there have been a few times recently that we have needed to remind a small minority of our 
pupils about being respectful with some pupils openly making racial remarks to individuals in our school.  
This is not acceptable. 
 
School, like you, do not want this for any of our children. Therefore, I turn to you for your support in helping 
the school to promote inclusion outside of the school hours by: 
 
- Openly challenging any form of stereotype, prejudice, discrimination and inappropriate comments from 

your children 
- Speaking respectfully about everyone in front of your children 

- Educating that all forms of prejudice and discrimination are wrong 
- Talking to your children about differences and being respectful towards those who are different to 

ourselves 
- Visit exhibitions, places of worship and explore different cultures 
 
Should you wish any support in talking to your children about respecting others, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me. Together we can ensure our children celebrate and embrace difference. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

 
Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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